
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 28th November 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Choir performance at Beauvale Care Home  
 
In the summer term the choir went to sing for the residents of Beauvale Care Home in 
Bingham and this was appreciated by them so much that we have decided to visit them 
again to sing some of our favourite Christmas songs. 
 
We will be singing for them at 2pm on Wednesday 5th December and we will then stay and 
have some cakes and refreshments with the residents. The children will be back at school in 
time for normal collection.  
 
We now have 40 children in the choir and it would be lovely to be able to take them all but 
we do need a few parent helpers to be able to do this.  We will be leaving school at 1.40pm.   
 
Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to participate and return it to 
the school office by Monday 3rd December. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Barbuti 
Head of School 
 

 
Choir visit to Beauvale Care Home – Wednesday 5th December  
 
Name ________________________________  Class _________________________ 
 
 
I give permission for my child to visit Beauvale Care Home 
 
I am able to help on the visit  
 
 
Signed ______________________________________ 
 
 


